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You can do it! 

Aboriginal Achievement Awards 

Miss Olender and I had the great privilege of attending the Aboriginal Achievement 
Awards at Batemans Bay on Monday. Congratulations to Shelby Bell who received 
an award for her outstanding achievement in Literacy. 

Shelby received a framed certificate and medal for her hard work in Literacy across 
many years of her education. We are very proud of Shelby and her dedication to  
learning . Congratulations. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Surveys 

Thanks to parents for completing the two surveys which have been sent home over 
the last few weeks. The information will be collated and the school will share results 
with parents via the newsletter. 

 

End of Year Activities 

I can’t believe how quickly the year has flown by. As we enter the last few weeks of 
school students are being reminded that maintaining their excellent manners and be-
haviour is a priority. Please ensure school uniform is worn and that hats are in bags 
every day. 

Picnic Days and the Year Six Farewell will occur over the last two weeks. Please look 
out for notes regarding these days. Stage Three will be attending Jamberoo Rec Park 
and notes have gone home today. 

End of year activities are always fun and children need to remember that participation 
in these activities is a privilege and not a right. Students who continually choose to 
misbehave in the classroom and in the playground may not get the opportunity to at-
tend these events. Please remind your children about the importance of continuing to 
show Respect, Safety and Responsibility in the classroom and playground. 
 
Have a great week!!  

Dates for your calendar 

26/11 Book Club Orders due 

 back 

 

25/11– 6/12  Swimming School 

 

26/11 P&C Meeting  1.30 in Hall 

 

27/11 Canteen Hotdog Day 

 

2/12 Info Night—Lake High 

 

6/12 School Discos 

 

10/12 Stage 2 & Stage 3 Party 

 Day 

 

13/12 Reports go home 

 

16/12 Recognition Assembly 

 

17/12 K-2 Party Day 

17/12 Year 6 Farewell Dinner 

 

18/12 Last day of Term for 2013 

 

29/1/2014 Students return for 

     Term 1 2014 

 

 

 

School enrolments for 2014 – 

Placements filling fast!! 

We are now accepting enrol-

ments for 2014. If you have a 

child or know of a child who will 

be enrolling in 2014, please 

come to the office for an enrol-

ment form. 

If you will be leaving the school 

in 2014, could you please let the 

office know as we are already 

making plans for the 2014 school 

year. 

 



Thank you for your continuing support of  

Lake Illawarra South Public School 

Oak Flats & Shellharbour 

Community Bank® branches 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

Students should not enter the school grounds until 8.15am 

The School  Office is opened at 8.15am 

Students must be collected from school by 2.40pm 

 

 

 

BRONZE AWARDS 

Zane D  3/4H 

Damon H 3/4H 

Joshua J  3/4H 

Alyse M  3/4H 

Jai-Ann O 3/4H 

 

SILVER AWARD  

 

MORNING TEA 

 

GOLD AWARDS 

Isabella H KG 

Chelsea J  KG 

Mylee P  KC 

Molly T  KG 

 

All of these Awards were presented 

at last Fridays Assembly 

 

 

STAR AWARDS 

Tammy H 1E 

Jye McK  4/5B 

Tony R  4/5B 

  

TRIPLE STAR AWARDS 

Jye McK  4/5B 

Tony R  4/5B 

 

All of these Awards were presented 

at last Fridays Assembly 

BOOK CLUB 

Book Club brochures have gone 

home this week. 

Orders are due back  by  

Tuesday 26 November. 

No late orders will be accepted. 

Thankyou 

 

ASSEMBLIES 

Please be advised , that the weekly Assemblies will be 

held on a Friday at 12.30pm in the School Hall, unless 

otherwise  notified. Thank you 

UNIFORM SHOP  
Open Mondays & Thursdays 8.15—9am in the hall. 
 
All sizes in school shirts are available for $25 each. 
The Peak caps are available for $12 each. 

Nominated students for School Leadership in 2014  

Speeches were presented to the school on Monday 18th November. Voting 

will take place next week, with the final announcement  to be made at the 

Recognition Assembly. Congratulations to all the students on their successful 

nomination. 

CANTEEN HOT DOG DAY 

The Canteen will be having A HOTDOG DAY next Wednesday 27th November. 

It will be $2.50 for a Hotdog. Please place orders on  a paper bag and send to the 

canteen with the correct money, by Monday 25th November (no late orders will be 

accepted). 

Other lunch orders will be available on the day as normal. 

Thank you 

BOOK FAIR 

A Big Thankyou to the school community for supporting our Book Fair. 

It was a complete success, due to the wonderful support. 

Ms S Lewis 


